
Please Continue Wearing Masks  

in the Hospital 

2-March 2023  

Since all medical institutions in Kanagawa Prefecture strongly recommend wearing 

masks, we ask all patients and visitors to wear masks.  For those patients and 

visitors who do not comply, they will not be granted access to services within the 

hospital.  We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and kindly ask for everyone to 

comply with our onsite measures to prevent the spread of Covid-19. 

 

Thank you, 

Hospital Director  


